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Open house on land use plans June 9

	The Province of Ontario last week announced the proposed changes to the four land use plans (Growth Plan for the Greater Golden

Horseshoe, Greenbelt Plan, Oak Ridges Moraine Conservation Plan and Niagara Escarpment Plan).

Caledon is unique in that we are impacted in some way by each of these plans. I attended a preview earlier last week hosted by the

Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing. That meeting and what I have read since then leaves me with some questions, hopes and

a few concerns. I've asked staff to look closely at the recommendations in the review and report back on the impacts to Caledon

planning.

The Province is hosting a public open house June 9 from 6 to 9 p.m. at the Caledon Community Complex (Caledon East). This is an

opportunity for you to learn more about the proposed changes and ask questions. For more information or to send your comments or

concerns in writing visit www.mah.gov.on.ca/Page14854.aspx

Access the full report at www.mah.gov.on.ca/Asset11110.aspx?method=1

I'm proud that Caledon residents are engaged and informed. Thank you for caring so deeply about your community.

Together, we are moving Caledon forward!

Allan Thompson,

Mayor,

Town of Caledon
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